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our voluntary reviewers in this editorial. They are behind-the-scene contributors who 
dedicate their time and professional resources to the development of our journal without 
any reimbursement. Of course, I am deeply appreciative of authors for submitting their 
excellent work to our journal. However, their research gets attention and recognition by 
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their efforts for the journal and consider them to be among the most valuable assets of the 
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